
From: 
Sent: 23 August 2021 10:03 
To: Tom Little 
Subject: proposed Oak Tree felling on a TPO 

 

Dear Mr Tom Little, 

I believe it was you who last summer came to the rear garden at 4 Cleve road 

NW63RR, where I live in the garden flat, to review a request to fell a large oak 

tree there. There is a current application (no. 2021/3881/T dated 11 August 

2021), proposing to fell this large Oak Tree plus others. When we talked about 

it then, if my memory serves me correctly, we thought a crown cutting would be 

appropriate. At the time a TPO was placed on this tree I believe to protect it 

from further trouble. This was confirmed on the phone to me today.  The double 

sycamore however should be removed.  

Please contact me to confirm you are aware of this and discuss what to do.  

best wishes, dave chambers 

 

 

 


